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Pre-hearing Conference  
July 18, 2003 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s  
General Rate Application  

 

The Public Utilities Board (the “Board”) today announced that the pre-hearing conference into 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s General Rate Application (“GRA”) has now been rescheduled.   The pre-

hearing conference will begin at 10:00 A.M. on Friday, July 18, 2003 in the Board’s Hearing Room, Prince 

Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s.  The pre-hearing conference is set to assist with the planning 

and organization of the public hearing into Hydro’s GRA.  

 

  

 

 

 
Media Contact:   Dwanda Newman, Legal Counsel 

Phone:   709 – 726-6781 
E-mail:   dnewman@pub.nf.ca  
Facsimile: 709 – 726-9604 

   Long Distance:  1-866-782-0006 
                                                                                                                




